To: Senate Committee on Education From: Wednesday Peck, Oscar Peck

Re: HB 2762

Hi, my name is Wednesday Peck and I go to Sunnyside Environmental School in Portland, Oregon. I am 10 years old and I am a 4th grader. According to the Centers for Disease Control small amounts of styrene can be transferred to food from styrene based packaging material, such as school lunch trays. When you breathe air containing styrene, it will rapidly enter your body through your lungs. Styrene in food with a lot of water may also enter your body through the digestive system.

Thank you for your time.

Hi, my name is Oscar Peck. I am 6 years old and in the first grade at Sunnyside Environmental School. According to the National Institute of Health styrene has been linked to leukemia, lymphoma, and other stem, blood and bone marrow cancers.